
April 8, 2021 Water Study Minutes 

 

Roger Hinrichs called the meeting to order and read the affidavit of posting. 

Rick Painter made motions to approve the agenda and last month’s minutes with Howie Pahl seconding.  

Rick Painter informed the committee that the DNR grant came through and it will help to offset more of 
the cost to the Town’s individual’s well test.  The amount will be determined later. 

Roger Hinrichs will remain on the Water Study Committee. 

Most of the Town is well represented for the well testing. 

Hours of well kit distribution are May 1, 9:00 am to 2:00 pm and sample drop off will be May 2, 12:00 
pm to 2:00 pm.  Several of the committee have volunteered to be there for distributing the kits and 
collections.  There will be a few extra kits available. 

Roger Hinrichs adjourned to meeting Rick Painter seconded. 

 

Next meeting of the Water Study Committee will be May 13, 2021 agenda items will be discussion of the 
well testing collection event. 

  


